
 

 

TOWN OF SULLIVAN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Approval of a Cable Television Agreement between 

Spectrum Northeast LLC and the Town of Sullivan 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Sullivan Town Board will hold a public 

hearing on February 17, 2021 at 5:15 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, at 

which time all persons interested will be heard, using the online streaming service known as 

YouTube (https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCr9O9yfy128B6AwR4nu6__Q) (due to the 

current Covid-19 pandemic, meetings shall be held in this manner until further notice when 

meetings shall resume being held at the Sullivan Town Hall, 7507 Lakeport Road, Chittenango, 

New York), regarding the granting of a cable television franchise agreement by and between the 

Town of Sullivan and Spectrum Northeast LLC, l/k/a Charter Communications.  Should the public 

wish to participate in the public hearing, the Town has posted an informational sheet on their 

website (www.townofsullivanny.gov) and their Facebook page outlining the steps that will need 

to be completed so that questions can be asked in real time. A copy of the agreement is available 

for public inspection during normal business hours at the Town Clerk’s office, 7507 Lakeport 

Road, Chittenango, New York. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that on January 6, 2020, the Town Board declared that 

this proposed resolution is a Type II action, pursuant to the State Environmental Quality Review 

Act (SEQRA), thus concluding the environmental review process. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the public may mail or electronically submit 

comments on the proposed cable television franchise agreement to the Town Clerk 

(deputytownclerk2@townofsullivan.org) by noon on February 17, 2021. 

Dated:  February 3, 2021 

s/ROSEMARY CZERNIAK, Deputy Town Clerk 
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